
Community Promotion Commission 

November 3, 2016 

12:00 Noon 

 

     The Atlantic Community Promotion Commission met in regular session with 

Chairman Livengood presiding.  Members present were: Fredrickson, Mosier (arrived at 

12:02 p.m.), and Schroder.  Absent: Saluk.  Also present was City Council Member 

Casady. 

 

     Fredrickson moved, Schroder seconded, to approve the agenda as posted.  Passed. 

 

     Fredrickson moved, Livengood seconded, to approve the minutes of the October 6, 

2016 meeting as presented.  Passed. 

 

     Ken Mooreman described the Image Builders request for Christmas lights.  

     Mosier moved, Fredrickson seconded, to approve the Image Builders request for 

$2,000.  Passed. 

 

     Fredrickson moved, Mosier seconded, to approve the bill to ARISE for promotion in 

the amount of $2,000.  Passed. 

 

     Mosier moved, Fredrickson seconded, to approve the bill to the Chamber of 

Commerce for 2016 Iowa Tourism Conference for $1,500.  Passed. 

 

     Mosier moved, Schroder seconded, to approve the bill to the Chamber of Commerce 

for Christmas in Atlantic for $4,000.  Passed. 

 

     Fredrickson moved, Mosier seconded, to approve the bill to the Chamber of 

Commerce for Our Iowa Advertisement for $1,058.  Passed. 

 

     Cass/Atlantic Development Corporation Executive Director Russell Joyce gave an 

update on community development. 

 

     Chamber of Commerce Executive Director Ouida Hargens updated the Commission 

on several items including: Shop Local Campaign; Explore, Discover, Share; and the 

Iowa Tourism Conference.  

 

     Mosier moved, Fredrickson seconded, to approve the October Finance Report.  

Passed. 

      

     The next regular Community Promotion Meeting will be Thursday, December 1, 2016 

at noon. 

 

      

 

 



     Mosier moved, Fredrickson seconded, to adjourn at 12:48 p.m.  Passed. 

 

 

               Steve Livengood 

          Chairman 

 

 

Attest: Deirdre Derby 

     Secretary 


